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                                                                                         4th September 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians, 

Astrodome visiting South Avenue on Wednesday 18th October 

We are excited to tell you that once again, we have invited the Astrodome into school on Wednesday 18th for the 

Year 5 children to enhance their learning and understanding about the Earth and Space. 

There will be an hour long presentation set in a planetarium where over 18,000 stars are projected together with 

models, music and moving picture views of the planets.  I am sure that you will agree that this is a wonderful 

opportunity for the children. 

We ask for a £2.00 contribution from each child to help cover the cost of the event, with the school subsidising the 

balance.  We would be grateful if you could send this in with your child by Friday 13th October. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Curtis and Miss Rose 
Year 5 class teachers 
 

 
 

Astrodrome visiting South Avenue – 18th October 2017 
 

 
Child’s name: ……………………………………………………….  Class:  Amethyst/Opal* (*delete as applicable) 
 
 
I enclose £2 toward the cost of the Astrodome workshop. 
 

  
 

Signed:    ……………………………………………………………………  (Parent/Carer)  Date: …………………………………….. 
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